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Comments: The proposed expansions would be a horrible idea. The Mountain flows really well as is. All of the
proposed lifts are only going to make the flow worse as they will stop in the same area as the current lift. A
upgrade to the current lifts with an upgrade would be nice. The bowl at the top of Coulters doesn't open up
enough area to make it worth while. Further expansion only creates more issues with too many people coming in
from other places and ruining the once excellent snow. Any restaurants at the top of any of the hills will require
additional infrastructure to manage them which will cut into valuable ski terrain so a second restaurant at the
bottom of the hill wild be fine. A bathroom with a drinking fountain would be nice at the top of Fred's but
unnecessary. As there have been a excessive increase in prices and as the claim to remain a small town hill has
been suggested as the ultimate focus then keeping prices the same and let the far less expensive chair lift
upgrades be covered in the already exorbitant prices.

Most of us have been skiing this hill our whole lives and it's the same hill as it was before Vale bought it and
jacked up the prices. There is no reason except to draw more people and increase the prices for these
expansion and is contradictory to the claimed goal of saying a small town hill. If Vale doesn't want to respect the
local people, the Forrest service, and the animals and nature that we all call this place home the Vale can sell it
to some one who will. This hill and the people who love it are more than numbers on a spreadsheet.



